Ciampa, Tricia M

From:

APLU's Council on Research < COR@LISTSERV.APLU.ORG > on behalf of Carter, Jason

<jcarter@MONTANA.EDU>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 31, 2020 11:06 AM

To:

COR@LISTSERV.APLU.ORG

Subject:

Re: A bunch of researchers at home Now what?

This e-mail originated from outside the UMass Lowell network.

All-

Great ideas. Gary... I particularly like the terminology you've used of "research continuity" meetings... and fully admit I'm going to steal that phrase!

We've been getting together informally like Cass mentioned for open Q&As—but beginning next week, we are planning to focus these WebEx meetings around our four Grand Challenge areas (i.e., health, environment, energy/ag, and security). We are hopeful this will reinforce our commitment to those research thrusts as we come out of this, and at the same time lead to some more common conversations. For example, we anticipate the health thrust is more likely to want to talk and ask questions about NIH... while the environmental research thrust wants to talk about how are we going to handle field-work in Yellowstone this summer (which we don't have good plan for yet, but are developing some potential "mitigation" strategies if park is willing to work with us). Also planning to add a "fifth" WebEx specifically for HASS researchers. Even though they fit within our Four Grand Challenges... they sometimes feel there aren't great fits with the conversations, and we believe they will appreciate the additional time.

We have not completely shut down... but have gone to "modified operations" with only about 15-20% of labs being ORC approved "essential" and continuing in a much reduced and mitigated manner.

Thanks to all for sharing the creative ideas. And thanks Mark for continuing to get these conversation going. Wishing you all safety and health.

-jc

Jason R. Carter, Ph.D.
Vice President for Research, Economic Development and Graduate Education
Montana State University
Montana Hall, 207
Bozeman, MT 59717
Phone: (406)994-2891

Fax: (406)994-2893



From: APLU's Council on Research < COR@LISTSERV.APLU.ORG > On Behalf Of Cassandra Moseley

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 8:11 AM